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Minutes of North Hampton Water Commission Meeting 

27-Sept-2007 
 
Call to Order: 
 
Henry Fuller, Co-Chairman, called the meeting to order at 5:11 PM.  Present 
were Richard Bettcher, Henry Fuller, Tim Harned and Bob Landman. 
 
Current Issues: 
 
There was a general discussion of a request by Glen Martin to the North 
Hampton Planning Board to be allowed to use the “Hobbs” well for irrigation 
purposes. Mr. Fuller provided an update on the past history of the well 
development and the reasons (Coakely land fill) the wells was never permitted by 
the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (DES) for use. Mr. 
Fuller also noted the approval of the Evergreen Subdivision was conditioned on 
the proper abandonment (capping) of the well according to DES standards and 
no new wells are to be developed within the Evergreen Subdivision.  
 
Mr. Landman moved and Mr. Fuller seconded a motion the Water 
Commissioners sign and send a letter to the Planning Board stating the Water 
Commission is opposed to the operation of the Hobbs well and it should be 
abandoned as required by the original Evergreen Subdivision approval. 
 
Adjournment: 
 
At 5:29 PM Bob Landman moved to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Fuller seconded 
the motion. The motion was approved unanimously. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tim Harned 


